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STE.ANNE MUNICIPALITY
GRADER REPLACEMENT
NOTICE OF TENDER
Ste. Anne Municipality will be accepting sealed bids for a new replacement grader.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bid information will be available for all interested parties between the hours of 8:30am and 4:30pm, Monday through Friday, at the Municipal Office, located at 395 Traverse Rd, Ste Anne, MB or by emailing pw@rmofsteanne.com. All bids are to be received in a sealed envelope no later than 4:00pm on May 31, 2018 and must be clearly marked “Grader Tender” and sent to:
				Ste. Anne Municipality
				395 Traverse Rd
				Box 6, Grp 50,RR1
				Ste. Anne, MB R5H 1R1

Ste. Anne Municipality reserves the right to reject all bids or to accept any bid it considers advantageous.

Dated this 10st day of May, 2018.

Jennifer Blatz
Chief Administrative Officer
Ste. Anne Municipality
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